Board approves revised Valley Springs Community Plan map
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After a marathon meeting, the Calaveras County Board of Supervisors voted 4-1 to approve a “tweaked” version of the Valley Springs update map, which was put together by District 1 Supervisor Gary Tofanelli and a small group of area landowners. Supervisor Merita Callaway was the sole vote against the new map.

The board didn’t completely toss the map that the Calaveras Council of Governments had been working on for years using money from a Caltrans grant. Instead, that map was kept as an alternate and will not be examined in great detail.

The vote came after hours of diametrically opposed public comments by various members of myvalleysprings.com and individuals who own land in Valley Springs.

Earlier in the day, the board voted 3-2 to approve a resolution establishing a fee schedule for the acceptance of biosolids (“sludge”) from authorized agencies at the Rock Creek Solid Waste Facility.

Supervisors Russ Thomas and Tofanelli both opposed this resolution.

A fierce war of words was waged between members of the Calaveras County Water District and Public Works Director Tom Garcia.
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